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INVITATION TO TENDER “ITT” No.  PS20171507 
RENFREW RAVINE RENEWAL PHASE 1 

 
INFORMATION MEETING – DEC. 4, 2017 

 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS NO. 1 

 
ISSUED ON Dec. 4, 2017 

Q1.1 Can we request to submit our tender electronically? Trying to stay green by 
reducing carbon emissions! 

A1.1 Tenders have to be submitted in hardcopy or print form because this bid 
requires a bid bond and since the City is not using an electronic bidding 
system, the original bid bond has to be submitted with the tender. 

Q1.2 Re Part A 2.2. If we find that our offer will be in excess of the specified 
construction ceiling, should we not bother submitting our ITT? 

A1.2 The City is confident the Ceiling Price indicated in the tender, and even less 
than that amount, is sufficient to cover the cost of the required construction 
services. Bidders are encouraged to let the Contact Person know in advance if 
the Ceiling Price is unreasonable.  

Q1.3 Are we permitted to convert the tender form to a spreadsheet format? Fonts may 
change. 

A1.3 You may if it enables you to check your computation however you still need to 
print that pricing schedule page and submit the printed copy of your bid. 

Q1.4 Are the areas covered in the scope required to be operational during construction? 

A1.4 Access to trails in both parks will be restricted in order to accommodate 
construction and ensure public safety. The parking lot on Renfrew will still be 
in use by the public minus the area required to construct the dog park which 
can also be used as a site storage and staging area throughout the project. 

It is anticipated that the work will not impact the community 
centre/library/pool operations as well as use of the sport field and the 
playground in the eastern part of Renfrew Ravine Park.  

 
Please see the next page for the list of attendees to the site meeting. 




